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PRESIDENT’S REPORT

 2020-21  CANADIAN CLUB MEETS 
  UPCOMING  DATES:    

SUNDAY NOV 29 — ZOOM
SUNDAY JAN 31, 2021 — ZOOM

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Our October meeting was outstanding – a little chilly but very 
pleasant.  Thank you to Earl for the use of your farm in Langley.  
Thank you to all the members who stayed around after the meeting 
to assist with the clean-up.  A special thank you goes to Earl for 
allowing us to meet at his farm.   

Please order the new club car, an Atlas Pacific Great Eastern tank 
car with the caribou logo – a very sharp red and silver tank car.  
Ordering info for this beautiful tank car is in this issue.  This might 
be the only new car you can purchase during the Covid times.  We 
have already sold 80% of the cars. 

Due to the sharp increase in Covid cases, the executive has had no 
choice but to cancel the November meeting.   

The current order is:  “Under this new order, there are to be no 
social gatherings of any size with anyone other than your 
immediate household. That includes outdoors or in restaurants,”  

We will be watching the Covid cases and depending on the 
numbers and the BC Health Department guidance, we will restart 
our farm or Burnaby train meetings in 2021. 

Watch your emails for information on our next Zoom Meeting. 

The raffle draw will take place at the next meeting. 

So, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all from the executive. 

Mark
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CTTA OCT. MEETING AT EARL LABOUNTY HOST

KEEPING THE TOY TRAIN SPIRIT ALIVE!

DOOR 
PRIZE 

WINNERS 
(WITHOUT 

GOING THRU 
A DOOR)
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Pacific Great Eastern Railway 

Single Dome Tank Car 
 
The Canadian Toy Train Association is pleased to announce that Atlas O is 
manufacturing a Pacific Great Eastern 8000 gallon single dome tank car. This 
very limited production “O” gauge car comes in two road numbers in 3 rail.   
 
Delivery is expected in summer 2021. 

 
The Canadian Toy Train Association member cost is $ 85.00 CDN per car 
including shipping within the lower mainland and Vancouver Island.  With the 
drop in the Canadian dollar this is a real deal for our members.   
 
Questions: email mlhorne@shaw.ca or telephone 604-560-4028   
 

 
            
If you wish to order please complete the following order form and mail your 
payment (payable to “Mark Horne”) to: 
 
Canadian Toy Train Association 
c/o Mark Horne 
16266 – 26th Avenue 
Surrey, BC  
Canada   V3Z 6Z3 
 
Name  
Address  
City  State  ZIP  
 
                             Email ____________________________________ 
 
Quantity         _______ tank cars   

 

Is this a very early attempt 
at a bay window caboose?

Esquimalt and Nanaimo 
caboose 

A COMPENDIUM 
OF  

CURIOUS 
CANADIAN  
CABEESI
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EDITOR’S CORNER:


THANKS TO KYLE FOR THE MEETING 
AND JIM BARRETT LAYOUT PHOTOS.  
THANKS TO GEORGE PLANT FOR THE 
STORY.  THANKS TO THE CLUB CAR 
GURUS FOR THE RED AND SILVER PGE 
TANK CAR.  

EVENTS: 
The Covid 19 Pandemic has put a dent in 
the events calendar.  The CTTA November 
Meeting will have to be a ZOOM meeting.  
Stay tuned for details by email. 

JIM BARRETT DOES 
HALLOWEEN!

thanks Clark Gray for this one straight from the BBC
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   The March 2020 CTTA Newsletter featured Jorge Beristain’s

scale model of the Partridge station.


